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Contract Change Orders for the Construction of the OC Streetcar Project

On September 24, 2018, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors authorized
Agreement No. C-7-1904 with Walsh Construction Company II, LLC, for construction of the OC
Streetcar project. Contract change orders are required for acquisition of updated communication
equipment, removal of thicker asphalt concrete pavement due to differing site conditions in City of
Santa Ana streets, and continued hand digging of pole foundations.

A. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Contract Change Order No. 43
to Agreement No. C-7-1904 with Walsh Construction Company II, LLC, in the amount of
$372,136, for the acquisition of updated communications equipment.

B. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Contract Change Order No. 48
to Agreement No. C-7-1904 with Walsh Construction Company II, LLC, in the amount of
$1,177,362, for removal of thicker asphalt concrete pavement from City of Santa Ana streets.

C. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Contract Change Order No.
16.2 to Agreement No. C-7-1904 with Walsh Construction Company Il, LLC, in the amount of
$1,400,000, for additional hand digging of overhead contact system, traffic signal, and
streetlight pole foundations.
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